Arthur Doak

From: Lipp, Mark <MLipp@wileyrein.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 3:55 PM

To: Arthur Doak

Subject: KWIC license application (BMLED-20160114ABU)

Art—On line 3, there was a typo. The TPO should read 4.149. Please revise for the applicant.
Thank you.

Mark Lipp
Attorney At Law
Wiley Rein LLP

1776 K Street NW

Washington, DC 20006

Tel: 202.719.7503 | Fax: 202.719.7049
Email: MLipp@wileyrein.com

www.wileyrein.com
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